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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing as a concerned student ofa science class at Saint Leo University in Florida. 
We studied the proposal in class, and I conclude that the (lSEGS) project will be 
detrimental to the endangered tortoises. The idea of dean renewable energy and green 
technology should be the goal of the United States. However, the placement ofthe project 
defeats the purpose of working with our environment in a friendly manner. 

Sincerely yours,

tLrrwL 
Richie Miller 
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